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September 26, 2012

Mr. Steve Milloy
12309 Briarbush Lane
Potomac, MD 20854

Re:  Complaint follow-up
Dear Mr. Milloy:

The complaint you submitted to the Board concerning Dr. Andrew
Ghio has been reviewed and as a result the Board is continuing
with the investigation.

As stated in earlier correspondence, the Board wants to deal with
your complaint fairly. This additional review process may take up
to an additional six months or more. When the final review has
been completed you will be informed of the Board's conclusions.

If you have questions regarding this letter, please contact Judie
Clark in the Board’s Complaint Department at 919-326-1109, ext.
220.

Sincerely,

R Dav] Hondewan

R. David Henderson
Executive Director
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